
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings of the day, 

 

We are glad to inform you that our 
school has organised a cultural 
exchange programme with Maa 
Anandmayee Memorial School 
(MAMS) school of Raiwala, 
Uttarakhand. As a part of this 
programme our students will be 
visiting their school campus for a 
span of 10 days. 

 

We would like to inform you that 
your ward is among the few 
nominated students of our school. 

 

We have organised an orientation 
for the parents of the nominated 
students at 10 am Saturday  

(04-02-2023) at our school premises 
(SGS-Attapur campus). We request 
you to attend the orientation for 
more information. 

 

Regards,  

Solitaire Global Schools  

 

 


